
I am writing to support Senate Bill 683. If we truly desire to end institutional racism in our state and country, we must begin with 
honest and robust education in our schools. This is especially important in our state with its history of racism and injustice towards 
people of color. Our young people need to learn that history and be able to share it with their peers and to practice speaking truth to 
power. 
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